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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you are probably aware, on the 25th and 26th April, we were inspected by Ofsted. I have great pleasure in letting you know that following this inspection, Parkside Community Foundation Primary School is now classified as a 'GOOD' school. This is a fantastic outcome for the school and it is lovely to be able to share it with our school community. 

I first became involved with our school towards the end of 2018 and I can honestly say that the school is a completely different place of learning now. I would like to pay tribute to the whole staff team for the huge amount of hard work that they have put in, the Governing Board and Local Authority for their unstinting support of school and of course our wonderful pupils, who work so hard on their learning. It is a measure of the improvement of the school that in the past five years, we have moved from having 85 pupils in four classes, to the current 175 pupils, spread across seven classes. Personally, I would also like to add my thanks to Mrs McLevy, who has led the school with such dedication and skill throughout all of these improvements and I hope that you will join me in doing so. 

We feel that the inspectors fully understood the ethos of the school when they visited and it is lovely to read a selection of some of the comments made. They noted that 'Pupils love coming to this culturally diverse school', and that, 'They feel secure and valued because staff understand their individual needs'. They also noted that the pupils have positive attitudes to learning and that staff have high expectations for behaviour and that children rise to these and get along well.

We have added the full inspection report to our school website for you to look at when you are able, but have also got printed copies available in the office area if you would like a hard copy. If you have any questions regarding any aspect of the inspection, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the office to make an appointment, or speak directly to myself or Mrs McLevy at school. 

Yours faithfully,
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James Williams
Executive Headteacher 
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PARKSIDE COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHoOOL

Part of the Garlinge and Parkside Primary Schools and Nurseries Federation

Executive Headteacher: Mr James Williams

Head of School: Mrs Anthea McLevy

email: headofschool@parkside kent.sch.uk

‘web: www.parksidecommunityprimaryschool.co.uk

Tennyson Avenue
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Kent CT1 1EP
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